
Reference #: 2024-44-IPF 

From: Inpatient and Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development and Program 

Support  

Sent:  July 31, 2024 

To:  IPF ListServe  

Subject: IPFQR Reporting Updates for PPR and FSN 

Announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

We would like to notify the Inpatient Psychiatric Facility (IPF) community that the following IPFQR 
Program report updates, noted below, are now available: 

• The measure-specific data has been added back to the Provider Participation Report (PPR) 

• The annually submitted measure details are now separated from the quarterly COVID-19 HCP 
measure details on both the PPR and Facility, State, and National Report 

As the HQR System continues to improve, any changes will be communicated. 

Log into HQR 

Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read. 

For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, contact the CCSQ Support 

Center: 

QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov 

866.288.8912 

TTY: 877.715.6222 

Mon. - Fri., 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET 

https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login
mailto:qnetsupport@cms.hhs.gov


You are receiving this message because you are a user of the Hospital Reporting system. 




